
We understand that parents and carers have expressed concerns about standing close to 

the road when waiting for morning sessions to begin. In response to this, we feel like a safe 

solution would be for you to wait on the playground, in a designated area away from the 

play equipment (to be marked by cones), from 8:50am. However, as you will be waiting on 

the site of the Playgroup before your child’s session begins, we need you confirm that you 

will remain responsible for your children until they have entered the building to begin their 

session.  Please sign below if you agree to this. Many thanks.  

Child’s name: …………………………………………….             Signed: ……………………….     

Print Name: ……………………………………………..               Date: …………………………. 


